Parent's comments on learning this week:

As we are unable to send out our weekly information in the children's individual books, we would love you to share your comments with us via email to: reception@st-

margaretsanfield.liverpool.sch.uk Please feel free to share comments, photos and anything your child has been doing at home that we can share in Reception.

> Please remember to return on or before Thursday.

Topic

We have explored lots of lovely Nursery rhymes this week for World Nursery Rhymes week!

We also continued to learn about the season. We researched some more animals that hibernate and found out a little about the nests, dreys and dens they build to hibernate safely.

Dear Parents and Carers

Please ensure that your child has wellies in school as we play out in all weathers.

We have been enjoying singing lots of nursery rhymes this week, please watch our lovely video clips of nursery rhymes at different times of the day. These can be found on the website on our class page.

Many Thanks!

<u>Date given</u>: Friday 20th November 2020

Mathematics and Literacy

In Maths this week we have been singing nursery rhymes. We explored number and subtraction when singing the Five Little Speckled Frogs' rhyme, counting the frogs left after one jumps into the pool. We also used the nursery rhyme Hickory Dickory Dock to recap o'clock times, changing the rhyme from 1 o'clock to different times.

We have continued to learn some letter sounds (phonemes) this week in our Phonics groups. We used some of the sounds that we know to help us begin to write about our favourite nursery rhymes. We sang lots of nursery rhymes to develop our speaking and listening skills. Follow this link to find out more about the importance of nursery rhymes https://www.worldnurseryrhymeweek.com/.

Homework

Can you sing different nursery rhymes together? What is your favourite?

